
TOWN OF GREENWOOD 
MONTHLY BOARD MEETING 

MINUTES 
February 13, 2024 

 
The monthly board meeting for the Town of Greenwood was called to order by Chairman 
Mitchell Peters at 6:30 PM. All members present. Town residents present included: Dan Thums, 
Jay Slattery, Randy & Dawn Thums, Laura Peters, Paul Dums, and Gerald, Patrick & Adam 
Matyka. Also present was Rib Lake School Administrator Travis Grubbs and school board 
member Rollie Thums. 
 
Public Input – Travis Grubbs presented an informational Q&A session regarding the 2024 Rib 
Lake School District Referendum from 6:30 PM to 7:50 PM. 
 
Minutes – Minutes were read by Clerk Jill Scheithauer. A motion was made by Sup. Travis 
Fuchs and second by Peters to accept the minutes of the January meeting. Motion passed.  
 
Treasurer’s Report/Pay Bills – Scheithauer is questioning the invoices that continue to come 
in from McCoy. Peters is going to check into what exactly needs to be paid. A motion was made 
by Sup. Mike Wudi to pay the bills and accept the treasurer’s report. Second by Fuchs. Motion 
passed.  
 
Public Input – The brushing attachment was purchased and is running. Graderman Kurt Bube 
has run it for approximately 6 miles since the purchase. Fuchs motions to rescind having JJ’s 
Brush Cutting to clean up the rights-of-way. Wudi seconds. Motion passed. Peters to contact 
them to take us off their list. 
 
The state is requiring an inventory of all bridges and culverts in the township. As an incentive, 
Mitch will watch a class to give us the ability to perform the inventory to earn $100/culvert 
reimbursement. 
 
A motion was made by Fuchs and seconded by Wudi to adjourn the meeting at 8:25 PM. Next 
meeting to be held on March 13, 2024. Meeting adjourned.     
 

       Jill Scheithauer, Town Clerk 


